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Subject: Pass the Energy Equity Bill (HB 4067)

Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 12:15:25 PM
Hello:

This exciting bill would allow the Oregon Public Utility Commission to differentiate energy
rates based on income level.

It would also increase support for communities most impacted from climate change and
environmental racism to engage in and influence utility regulation proceedings.

This one is a no-brainer, so please, do the right thing for our state and support, then pass,
HB4067.

Thank you,
Mr. Dana Weintraub
17124 SW Marty Ln.
Beaverton, OR 97003-4249
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